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Dear Singers, 

We are very much looking forward to working with you on Junior BAY, 18th - 22nd December, 2023. 
In advance of the course, please take careful note of the following information. 

Drop off is from 9.15, outside Battle Abbey School gates, for a 9:30 start. BAY staff will be on site to 
meet and usher participants to the Performing Arts Centre (PAC). Pick up at 17.30. If you’re running 
late, please e-mail us at info@baycourses.co.uk 

Things to remember: 

A named water bottle. Please do not bring energy drinks, or fizzy drinks.  

Lunch and snacks - please bring a packed lunch. We work very hard and take plenty of breaks, so lots 
of fruit and healthy nibbles. Singing is fun but hard work! 

Comfortable clothes, we get physical! Layers are a sensible choice as we will hopefully spend lots of 
time outside too! 

Please let us know in advance regarding any allergies and medical conditions you feel we may need to 
be aware of.  

This year’s Junior-BAY Christmas Course will conclude with a short, festive performance - please 
note, this will be held in the neighbouring church of St Mary’s, Battle, Friday 22nd, 17:30, doors open 
from 17:00. Tickets are £5 per person, available on the door - cash only, please.  

Concert Dress: something festive, and suitable for performance in a church. Preferably not trainers.  

If you have any other questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us on the e mail below, or ring Judith 
on 07 932 774 537. 
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